
 

 
 

                                        

 

   
 

Dalton St. Michael’s 

CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Dear Applicant, 

 

I am delighted that you are interested in applying to become Headteacher of Dalton St. 

Michael’s Church of England Primary School and thank you, on behalf of our Governing Body. 

We are a small school with a big heart, set in beautiful surroundings, who pride ourselves on 

being a warm and inclusive community that is often referred to as being a big family.  

Our school community is intricately linked to Dalton St. Michael’s Church, and we often enjoy 

events together. We have a wonderful PTA, who help support in organising fundraising 

activities, as well as having the support of an enthusiastic and engaging Governing Body. 

Our much-loved current Head Teacher is retiring and leaving behind a school that has grown 

and thrived under her leadership, whilst always embodying our core Christian Values and 

Mission Statement. As a Governing Body, we are looking forward to welcoming someone into 

our community to continue growing our school and help lead us into the next chapter of this 

school’s story. We are looking to appoint someone who will bring high-energy and dynamic 

leadership, whilst maintaining our vision and values. They will need to be able to juggle the 

demands of a small school and appreciate the unique experiences this brings, by building on 

the existing strong foundations. In exchange we will offer you a warm welcome and the support 

you need to continue your own journey of growth and development. 

This post does include a teaching commitment and so we would like the successful candidate 

to be able to support in any of our mixed-aged classes, as well as be able to help support the 

strategic challenges of fiscal management in a small school.  

We are a school with onsite nursery and provide wrap-around care for our families. Please have 

a look at our website to gain further information about our school: Dalton St Michael's CE 

Primary School - Home (dalton-stmichaels.co.uk) 

Our Headteacher and Church Reverend will be available to show you around on Weds 10th 

July, Tues 16th July or Fri 6th Sept. Please contact the school office (details on the site above) 

to arrange an informal look-around and experience the Dalton “magic” yourself. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Saartje van Walbeek 

Chair of Governors - Dalton St. Michael’ COE Primary School 

 

https://www.dalton-stmichaels.co.uk/
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